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The Honorable Charles J. Keraten
Chairman, House Baltic Committee
1628 HOL.C Building

10! Indiana Avenue, N. W,
‘Washington, D. C,

Dear Mr. Keraten:

In Mr. Dulles' absence, I should like to acknow-
ledge receipt of your letter of 24 March 1954, with
which you enclosed a copy of the first report of the
House Baltic Commitiee's investigation. The report
is being read with much interest here at the Agency,
and we look forward to seeing the future pubhcatwna
of the Committee, i

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Walter .. Piorzheimer
Legislative Counsel
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